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Reminders 
Please remember to bring  

 
• A hat 
• A water bottle 
• A spare change of clothes 
• A healthy snack 

 

 
 
	

	

	

Watch	out	for	our	Splash	sessions	
starting	next	week!	

Reminders	

	
At	home	

Practise	the	Jolly	Phonics	Sounds	with	your	child	
at	home.	

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KCMvsQho
4ZE	

Please	practise	recognising	and	writing	their	
name.	

Please	continue	to	practise	recognising	and	
counting	numbers	to	10.		

	

What	are	we	learning?	

• To	learn	stories	about	pirates	
• To	do	a	pirate	jig	
• To	role-play	pirates	
• To	sing	sea	shanties	
• To	build/make	a	pirate	ship	using	a	

variety	of	materials	
• To	explore	treasure	maps	and	hunt	

for	treasure	
• Counting		
• Phonics	
• To	explore	language	to	do	with	pirate	

stories	
• Crafts	to	do	with	pirates	

Splash	Sessions	 	
Splash	sessions	will	begin	on	Tuesday	22	May	2018	and	will	run	every	day	throughout	Ramadan.	Please	

provide	your	child	with	a	swim	suit,	towel,	flip	flops	and	a	hat	each	day.	All	items	including	the	bag	should	
have	your	child’s	name	clearly	written	on	them.	Sunscreen	should	be	applied	at	home	before	coming	into	
school.	The	splash	pool	is	under	cover	but	every	precaution	should	be	taken	in	the	sun.	A	consent	form	will	

be	sent	home	on	Sunday.				
	


